
To the Shoshone National Forest Travel Management Team, 

I would like to comment on proposal NZ-19. This is a seasonal restriction on Beem Gulch. This area is 

a very popular area to lion hunt, winter trap, predator hunt, and to spring bear hunt. This is the only 

road access other than the gravel bar road on the entire south side of the sunlight road. You should 

consider this when looking at this proposal. The dates in the proposal, do not consider spring bear 

hunting at all. We need the access to these areas in the spring to manage black bears effectively. We 

also need to be able to trap coyotes, and hopefully wolves in the future.  

 

Thank you, 

Dustin Rosencranse, 

 




